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Sprint lane trial ends at Tabcorp Park Melton 
 
Harness Racing Victoria (HRV) has now completed a two-month trial of the extended sprint lane at Tabcorp 
Park Melton. 
 
The sprint lane will revert back to its original length of 168m from this Saturday May 26.  
 
An assessement of safety considerations, racing patterns and wagering outcomes will now be undertaken 
prior to any decision regarding the optimal length. 
 
-ENDS- 
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